
 

 

 
 

No./NITRR/DSW/ARC/927            Raipur, Dated: 21-08-2013 

 
 

NOTICE 

 

  All the First semester students are advised that if they are called by 

any senior student at any place; (either in the institute or outside the 

institute) they should not go to that place.  

 Instead of going to that place, the 1st semester students should 

inform the matter to anyone, whose name and telephone number is given 

in the helpline.  

    
 

Prof.A.P.Rajimwale 
Dean, Students’ Welfare 

NIT, Raipur 
 
Copy to- 

1. P. S. to Director, NIT, Raipur. 
2. Registrar, NIT, Raipur. 
3. Student Section.  
4. Web Master.  
5. All HODs for display.  
6. All Hostel Wardens Boys’ hostels for display. 
7. All Hostel Wardens Girls’ hostels for display.  
 


